

Dear Anusha Vaish,

You have proved to be a good friend of Eastchester Environmental Committee and we thank you. We enjoyed working with you to develop a quality program on Earth Day, April 27, 2019 at the Town of Eastchester, NY, Girl Scout Cabin grounds. Your speech was compelling and informative for the people of our community, teaching them the benefits of native plants to insects and ecology.

After your speech a Daisy Troop of Eastchester/Tuckahoe followed you into the wooded areas to find insects in their natural habitat. It was interesting to see you have no fear of these situations and that the children followed you enthusiastically, learning to use a magnifying lens and to recognize bugs along the way.

Thank you for your contribution to the education of our community on Earth Day, 2019.

Signed this 27th day of April, 2019
Joseph Dooley, Councilman Town of Eastchester
Peter McCartt, Chairperson Eastchester Environmental Committee
Rhonda Miller, Secretary Eastchester
Environmental Committee